
Joe Shea Memorial Roundabout honors 
longtime Duxbury volunteer 

 
 

      
 
Richard MacDonald, center, leads the dedication of  
the Joe Shea Memorial Roundabout in fulfillment of  
a promise  to Shea's family as town manager. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Joe Shea's children, Susan, Andrew and David,  
are pleased with the naming of the Joe Shea 
Memorial Roundabout. 

The community gathers for the dedication Tuesday of the Joe Shea Memorial Roundabout. 
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DUXBURY — 
The hours of research Joe Shea put into every project he dedicated himself to really add up. 
Whether it was the roundabout at Lincoln Street or the World War I Memorial, he was dedicated to 
doing what was necessary to make these projects come to fruition. 
With the dedication Tuesday morning of the Joe Shea Memorial Roundabout, it’s official what his 
family has been saying for years. More than two years after his death, Shea’s legacy has been set in 
metal with the sign at Duxbury’s roundabout that bears his name. 
 
Read more: http://www.wickedlocal.com/duxbury/news/x514111234/VIDEO-Joe-Shea-Memorial-Roundabout-honors-longtime-
Duxbury-volunteer#ixzz2UV2u4Vir 
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